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Dear Families 

END OF TERM FOR STUDENTS THURSDAY 19 JULY 2018 
 

As we approach the end of this academic year, I am writing to let you know that the last day of 
term for students will be Thursday 19 July 2018.  Students will be dismissed at 1.30pm after our 
celebration and rewards assembly.  See further details at the end of this letter.  
 
Friday 20 July 2018 will now be a Staff Professional Development Day. 
 
I will write to you again before the end of term to share some of our highlights and successes. My 
letter will also include the arrangements for the start of the new academic year in September. 
 
In the meantime, we have a lot to look forward to over the next couple of weeks. Students are out 
on many trips and we have exciting events taking place in school. All these events will take place 
alongside normal timetabled lessons. Learning, right up to the end of term, remains our number 
one priority.  
 
We are also enjoying the glorious weather, and hope that the dry, warm and sunny days continue 
once we are on school holiday! 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
Beverley Stanislaus 
Headteacher 

 

ARRANGEMENTS FOR THURSDAY 19 JULY 2018 - STUDENTS LAST DAY 

8.30 to 8.50 Registration and tutor time 

8.50 to 9.30  End of Term Service 

9.30 to 11.40 Normal timetable and lessons including break  

11.40 to 12.20 Lunch 

12.20 to 12.30 Registration 

12.30 to 1.30  Celebration and Rewards Assembly  

1.30  Students are dismissed - The summer holiday begins! 
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WITH LOVE AND LEARNING 
 


